
To the legislators, 

I am opposed to HB3166.  Ranked choice voting in my opinion is just the latest way of diluting 

the “one man, one vote” philosophy.  There is enough potential for corruption in our voting 

system without adding another layer.  I urge you to oppose this measure. 

 

Dennis Gettman 

Registered voter, Jackson County, City of Medford, Oregon  


